
From: Sherry Woodbeck <> 
Sent: June 23, 2025 12:08 PM 
To: Connie Parent <C.Parent@northkawartha.ca> 
Subject: Thank You from the LCC 

  

Dear Mayor and Council Members:  

The Lasswade Christian Cemetery Committee (LCC)  would like to convey our utmost 
gratitude for your very generous donation with respect to our dangerous tree removal 
project.  

In these troubled times, it is always positive when a community can come together 
and support each other.  

THANK YOU AGAIN, ALL the Best and enjoy the summer.  

Bob Woodbeck 
Betty Shee 
Larry Bullied 
Mike Shee 
Hunter Shee 
Sean Wagner 
Samantha Wagner 
Matt Woodbeck 
Sherry Woodbeck 
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